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Grand Knight's Column 

 

Worthy Brother Knights, 

  

 To start with I would hope that all of you had a great Thanksgiving 

with family and friends. 

 In November we had a great turn out for the Memorial Mass and 

breakfast. The memorial was wonderful and that breakfast was the top of the 

line. It was a great time to remember and share.  

 Our Social for the month worked out well with having multiple card 

games and good eats. If you haven’t been to the Social that is on the first 

Tuesday night of the month I would encourage you to show up enjoy and see 

what we are currently doing.  

 Many Thanks to all that helped with the K of C Spaghetti Dinner on 

November 16th.  A nice job was accomplished with all the brother knights that 

helped with our Pennies for Heaven collection this month. It wouldn’t be as 

successful without such great participation done with the Spirit of a positive 

attitude and cooperation.  Thanks also to all the helping hands of our Brother 

Knights who put the time in to get the Christmas lights ready and Hanging of 

the lights on November 29th.  

 We will need some additional participation from our members for the 

Breakfast with Santa on the morning of December 14th. If you have any ques-

tions regarding helping  please give me a call 614 306 6395.  

 Remember recruiting new members and to get them involved is our 

constant mission. We are all trying to help our church family and it all works 

better when we keep our Council strong.  

 With the Christmas season approaching I want to wish all of you and 

your families a Blessed Christmas.  

  

  

Fraternally Yours 

Louis Borth,  

Grand Knight 

CHAPLAIN 

Monsignor David Funk  

GRAND KNIGHT 

Louis Borth 614-306-6395 

DEPUTY GK 

Scott Banaski 614-861-2601  

FINANCIAL SECRETARY 

Lee Brock 614-861-5137 

CHANCELLOR 

Dominic Nocera 614-946-1821 

RECORDER  

Tim Puet  614-507-8388 

TREASURER  

Gordon Burke 614-861-1191 

WARDEN  

Gordon Pickett Jr 740-927-6693  

ADVOCATE  

Paul Albert 614-312-7170 

INSIDE GUARD 

Gordon Pickett 614-378-4673   

OUTSIDE GUARD  

Mike Draudt 614-493-3300 

3 YR TRUSTEE 

Steve McClellan 740-927-5084  

2 YR TRUSTEE 

Horace Gilmore 614-868-8482 

1 YR TRUSTEE 

Steve Dodaro 614-863-2513 

GENERAL AGENT  

Eric Morrison 740-777-0443 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Dec 5 Chapter Meeting 7pm 

Dec 14 Breakfast with Santa  

Dec 14 Holiday Dinner 6pm 

Dec 17 Business Meeting 7pm 

Dec 18 Assembly Meeting 7pm 

Jan 2 Chapter Meeting 7pm 

Jan 7 Social Meeting 7pm 

Jan 14 Officers Meeting 7pm 

Jan 15 Assembly Meeting 7pm 

Jan 18 Spaghetti Dinner 

Jan 21 Business Meeting 7pm 

Jan 26 Clergy Appreciation 

Father Andrew H. Hohman Council 5253 
A CATHOLIC FAMILY FRATERNAL SERVICE ORGANIZATION 

THE KNIGHT HERALD 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/kofc5253?ref=hl 

  

Newsletter Update 

If you have any articles for the newsletter, please send them to Stephen Dodaro 

at sjdodaro@gmail.com. 
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Date: November 11,  2013     Time:  7:00 PM 

Attendees:  Ann Burke, Tina Banaski,  Jayne Siedlecki, Martha Terry, Shirley Kirkland, Theresa Ogershock, Goldie 

Schweikert,  Debbie Orellana,  Joyce Bauer, Jeri Turin, Mary Jo Neader, Karen Yarger, Doris (friend of Mary Jo) 

Call to Order – Ann called the meeting to order at approximately 7:07 PM.  An opening prayer was read. 

Approval of minutes:  Goldie moved to approve October minutes and Mary Jo seconded it.  Motion carried.  

President – Ann thanked those who helped with the Stewardship Fair:  Debbie, Jeri, Tina, Theresa, and Missy.  Ann 

thanked Martha and Winnie for being hostesses tonight. 

Vice-President –  No updates  

Treasurer – Accounts update:  $4253.45 checking - $3523.10 savings; $7776.55 total  

Sunshine Report – Joyce asked for prayers for Joyce Guth’s husband who is ill.  Also, pray for Kris Kinetz as she has 

lost her father-in-law and her mother-in-law shortly after.   We learned that a former member, Marlene Bernens, is suf-

fering from dementia.   Jeri’s granddaughter is doing well recovering from her surgery. 

Old Business: 

· Deb made a motion and Jayne seconded to give $200 to Mental Health of Licking County; motion carried;  

Shirley made a motion and Jeri seconded to give $200 to Joseph’s Coat; motion carried. 

· Total of $2500 will be donated this time – same group as 2012 plus the St Pius X Youth Group in memory of 

Adam Schneider, and the 2 we voted on tonight. 

· Bakers needed for spaghetti dinner on Sat, 11/16 (5:30 – 7:00); Ann passed around a sign-up sheet.  Jayne, 

Mary Jo and Martha will be there to help. 

· No hostesses for 12/09 mtg, since it is our Christmas party, however everyone is asked to bring either a dessert 

or appetizer to share.  There will be games. 

 New Business: 

· Santa Gift Shop fundraiser on 12/14; need volunteers to help set up the night before at 6 PM and to be there 8 

AM – 11 AM on Saturday (at least 3-4). 

· Cashier, wrappers,  helpers for children are needed;  Ann has white bags (200); she needs Christmas stickers. 

· The holiday dinner is after mass on the evening of 12/14. 

· Card Party is set for 4/22; Mary Jo moved to use Hats Off to Spring as the theme and Theresa seconded it; mo-

tion carried.   Need chairpersons for the committees – Jeri and Goldie will do the raffle; Tina will do the auc-

tion; Shirley and Martha will do the 50/50; lots of women will help with kitchen. 

Next meeting  is the party at Jayne’s on 12/9 at 7 PM. 

A motion was made by Shirley to adjourn the meeting at approximately 8:35; Martha seconded it; motion carried. 

Submitted by Tina Banaski – secretary. 

K of C Women’s Club Happenings 
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Secret Santa Store 

The K of C Women’s Club will have a Secret Santa Store at the Breakfast 

with Santa, Whether you have been Naughty or Nice, here is an opportunity 

for you or your kids to get a head start on Christmas shopping. 

December 14th, (Saturday) 8:30-11:30 am 

St Pius X, Cafeteria 

Spaghetti Dinner 

January 18th 

St. Pius X cafeteria 5:30 PM to 7:00PM 

All You Can Eat Spaghetti Dinner will include 2 kinds of pasta, 
meatballs, salad, bread sticks and hot or cold beverages. 
Price is $6 for adults, $5 for seniors, $4 for children and $6 for 
take out. For dessert, there will be a bake sale. Proceeds will 
benefit Religious Vocations 

Knights of Columbus Council 5253 

Annual Youth Basketball Free Throw Contest 

All boys and girls ages 10 to 14 are invited to participate in the local 
level of competition for the 2010 Knights of Columbus Basketball 
Free Throw Championship. The local competition will be held  

Saturday, January 18th at St. Pius X School Gymnasium. Registration begins at 
7:00 PM and competition at 7:30 PM. All contestants are recognized for their  

participation in the event. Participants are required to furnish proof of age and  

written parental consent. For entry forms or additional information contact: Mike 
Bauman 614-286-9592. 

16th Annual Clergy Appreciation Dinner 

This year’s dinner will be held on January 26th at the Villa Milano 
Banquet and Conference Center. There will be a cash bar at 6pm 
with dinner at 7pm. This event is our  opportunity to thank all of 
our clergy in the diocese for their hard work and dedication. Cost 
is $30 per person. 

The Rosary 

Our council will lead the rosary after the first Saturday Mass of the month. Try to stay after 

the 5 PM Mass for the Rosary! 
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Bloodmobile  

Thursday, December 19, 2013 

St. Pius X will host the Reynoldsburg Community Bloodmobile at the Re-
deemer United Methodist Church, 235 McNaughten Rd. from 1:00 until 
6:00pm. Blood donors and volunteers are needed. Help broaden our donor 
base by being a first time donor. All blood types are needed . Your neighbor 
is counting on you! Call Lee Brock at 614-861-5137 to schedule your ap-
pointment. DO IT TODAY! 

Breakfast With Santa 

Whether you have been Naughty or Nice, mark your calendars and 

have breakfast with Santa. Cost is $3 for adults and $2 for children. 

December 14th, (Saturday) 8:30-11:30 am 

St Pius X, Cafeteria 

Photos with Santa Available (Donations accepted). 

Fun for ALL ages! 

Santa will also be at our holiday dinner. 

Holiday Dinner 

December 14, 2013 

Come share the holiday spirit with your brother knights and their families 

after the 5:00 PM Mass in the school cafeteria. Please bring a dish to share. 

Last names A through I- please bring a desert M through Z please bring a 

salad or side dish. The Council will provide turkey, gravy, and stuffing. 

Santa will also be at our holiday dinner. 

Keep Christ in Christmas 

We have both “Keep Christ in Christmas” decals and mag-
nets. This is an easy way to display how you feel about the 
holiday season. They will be available at the Holiday Dinner 
on December 14, or you can contact Lee Brock at 861-5137 
if you are interested. Cost is $ 3.00 

Shirley Jean Zirwas 

Shirley Jean Zirwas, wife of Brother Knight Tom Zirwas, age 70, was welcomed into 

heaven on November 12, 2013. Her loving husband and children surrounded her. Let us 

keep the family in our prayers. 
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Food Trailer Update 

Thanks to everyone who helped with the food trailer this year. It was 

another successful summer and we would not have succeeded without 

your help.   We are looking for a couple of volunteers with a truck or 

SUV to pull the trailer to and from our events next season. Please 

contact Steve Valentine at 614-402-1815 for details.  

Facebook 

Thanks to the efforts of Dominic Nocera, our council now has a presence on Facebook. Check us out at 

https://www.facebook.com/kofc5253?ref=hl, and become our “friend”. 

MONDAY FEBRUARY 17, 2014 7PM IN THE PAC ROOM 

 As a Knight you can choose the projects with which you wish to be 

involved in within your own community. What is more, the Order is 

dedicated to family life and the many benefits it offers. From insur-

ance to scholarships to service and social activities and programs, all 

are open to the whole family. This is just a partial list of the benefits of 

membership in the Knights of Columbus. Let your friend or neighbor 

know of these benefits when you ask him to join our council. 

Your membership in our council provides: 

¶ Support to St. Gabrial Radio 

¶ Tuition assistance to St. Pius X School 

¶ Recognition to the altar servers at St. Pius X 

¶ Rosaries to children receiving their First 
Communion 

¶ Support for television masses 

¶ Support for the Keep Christ in Christmas 
billboard 

¶ Support for St. Vincent De Paul 

¶ Support for the Parish Picnic 

¶ Support for Pastor’s Projects 

¶ Support to keep our council strong 

Thank you for your membership in our council 

tel:614%20402-1815


December Birthdays 

Darlington Cummings, Scott Marsh, Charles Minton, William Harrison, 

Charles Shafer, Robert Formentelli, James Marcum, Kevin Siedlecki, David 

Humphrey, Thomas Haddox, Robert Mergel, Lee Brock 
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Knights of Columbus 

TO BE REMEMBERED IN  OUR PRAYERS:  

The Arnett Family, Hans Bauer Family, John Burtyk Family, Deacon John 

and Margaret DuPrey, Pat Finegan, Heraldo (Ham) Hamburger,  

Msgr. Huntzinger, John Leers Family,  John Lukie, Carl Pyle Family, Msgr. 

Clagett, Earl Campfield,  Leo Shedlock Family, Jane Singer, Kristy Kinieiz, 

Fr. John Swickard, Fr. Reichert, Debbie Boggs, Bob Doherty, Dee Cac-

cimelio, Richard Carr, Elmer Gerdeman, Deacon Vellani, Carol Shown, 

Walter Ice, Peg Brock, Katheryn Prinz, James Schneider Family, Bill 

Pikaart and our Seminarians Robert Johnson and Jeremiah Guappone 

 

Merry Christmas 


